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Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Advisory Committee Primrose Hill

Application ref 2015/1654/P

Address 2 Sharpleshall Street London NW1 8YL

Planning Officer Obote Hope

Comments by 7 May 2015

Proposal Replacement of existing external balustrades on the first
floor, rear balcony associated with the third floor roof terrace
and replacement of the existing external balustrade to the
front light well at lower-ground floor level.

Objection Yes

Observations ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory
Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT
 
15 April 2015
 
2 Sharpleshall Street  London  NW1 8YL	2015/1654/P
[balustrades]
 
1. We welcome the glass proposed, but object to the raising
of the height of the railings, which should be less, rather
than more, intrusive on the Listed Building.
 
2. We are concerned by the raising of the railings to the rear
roof terrace. If the height is the minimum required by the
Building Regulations, then we request that an alternative is
considered. The limited scale of the space at the rear of
these houses gives extra need to minimise the scale of
additions to avoid any diminution of the existing sense of
space.
 
3. We welcome the changes to the front area.
 
4. We are happy to discuss revisions to the scheme.
 
Richard Simpson FSA
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No personal information you have given us will be passed on to third parties for commercial purposes.
The Council's policy is that all information will be shared among officers and other agencies where the
legal framework allows it, if this will help to improve the service you receive and to develop other
services. If you do not wish certain information about you to be exchanged within the Council, you can
request that this does not happen.


